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Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 

 

Be Invitational! 
We encourage you to invite   
your family, friends and neighbors  
to join you in worship  
here at Nazareth. 

Get Connected 

 

Announcements 

ALPHA/New Members Combo Class:  All are 

welcome, whether you are new to Nazareth or you’ve 

been here for years, to attend this class on 

Wednesdays from 5:30-7:30 p.m., April 19 to May 24.  

Sign up at www.naz.org or contact Jenny Nelson at 

jenny.nelson@naz.org with questions. 

First Communion Classes:  All fifth graders (and 

anyone older than fifth grade who has not yet 

received their First Communion) are invited to attend 

Communion classes here at Nazareth at 5:00 p.m. on 

both Sunday, April 2, and Sunday, April 9.  Students 

of the class will have the opportunity to receive their 

First Communion at the Maundy Thursday Worship 

Service on Thursday, April 13.  Email Pastor Brian 

King at brian.king@naz.org with questions.  

EPIC Funds Available for College Students:  

Education Partners in Covenant (EPIC) is a 

partnership between Nazareth and any participating 

ELCA college in Iowa.  This year, Nazareth will again 

offer students attending one of these colleges a 

minimum of $100 award per school year.  Matching 

funds are available from Grandview, Luther and 

Wartburg colleges.  Application forms may be found 

online at www.naz.org/forms-and-documents.html, at 

the Welcome Desk or at the church office.  A new 

application must be filled out each year.  For more 

information, please call Jan Glaspie at 266-7589. 

Easter Flowers:  If you would like to order spring 

flowers to be displayed in the Worship Center for 

Easter, please stop by the Welcome Desk to sign up 

and pay for your flowers ($10 each) today. 

Reformation Book Fair Opens TODAY!  From 

Sunday, March 19, to Sunday, April 2, Nazareth 

will be hosting the “Reformation 500 Book Fair” 

and the “Sparkhouse Family Book Fair” in 

Fellowship Hall.  All are welcome to take a look at 

these fantastic resources for all ages as we 

celebrate the 500th Anniversary of the 

Reformation.  We are also seeking volunteers to 

help sell books.  Sign up at the Naz Next Steps 

area today!  Please email Julia Voss at  

julia.voss@naz.org with questions. 

Blood Pressure Checks THIS Sunday:  Anyone 

is welcome to have their blood pressure checked 

today, Sunday, March 19, in Fellowship Hall 

immediately following the 8:30 worship service. 

Kits and Quilts Workdays:  Help assemble quilts 

this Monday, March 20, from 9:00 a.m. to noon 

and/or this Tuesday, March 21, from 9:00 a.m.  to 

3:00 p.m.  Lunch is available on Tuesday. 

Spring Break Missions:  Thank you to all of the 

students, leaders and families who served locally 

at the Salvation Army, the Habitat Restore and the 

Northeast Iowa Food Bank, in Des Moines with 

Urban Plunge, in Missouri at God’s Mountain, in 

Haiti with United Christians International and in 

Jamaica with the Caribbean Christian Centre for 

the Deaf this past week! And, thank you to all who 

are faithfully serving others as the hands and feet 

of Christ this week and also all throughout the year 

in multiple ways, seen and unseen.   



March 19, 2017 

The flowers at the altar are in memory of Lois 

Koester from Stan Koester and family. 

Our deepest sympathy to Merle and Kathy Oakland 

and their family as they grieve the death of Merle’s 

mother. 

Congratulations to Curtis and Delores Koch, who   

celebrated their 66th wedding anniversary March 16! 

Due to spring break, there will be no KidzRock or 

Confirmation Classes TODAY, Sunday, March 19.  

These programs resume next Sunday, March 26. 

Today at Nazareth NAZ Notes Lent at Nazareth 

Sermon - The Way of the Cross (Pastor Brian King) 

Today’s Text - 1 Corinthians 1:18-31 and Mark 15:1-15 
 

8:30 a.m. 

Gathering Hymn - When I Survey the Wondrous Cross - #185 (brown) 

Nazareth Choir - Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus (arr. Sovereign Grace/Parrish) 

Hymn of the Day - The Old Rugged Cross - #186 (brown) 

Offering - There is a Redeemer 

 - Men’s Wednesday Morning Bible Study 

Sending Hymn - Beneath the Cross of Jesus - #107 (green) 

Postlude - Magnificat in d minor (Pachelbel) 

 

9:50 a.m 

Gathering Song - When I Survey the Wondrous Cross  

Offering - Oh the Deep, Deep Love of Jesus (arr. Assad) 

 - Ali Parrish, solo 

Communion - The Old Rugged Cross; Beneath the Cross of Jesus 

       - Nathaniel Parrish, piano 

Sending Song - There is a Redeemer 

 

11:10 a.m. 

Opening Worship - This is Amazing Grace 

  - 10,000 Reasons (Bless the Lord) 

Offering - Lead Me to the Cross 

Closing Worship - Your Love Awakens Me 

 

 

Worship Assistants 

Nathaniel Parrish - Director of Music (8:30/9:50) 

Nicki Toliver - Choir Director (8:30) 

Ali Parrish - Cantor (8:30) 

Juanita Kimpston - Reader (8:30) 

Chelsea Morrison - Reader (9:50) 

Jordan McDonald - Worship Leader (11:10) 

Sarah Bey - Reader (11:10) 

Welcome to Our Visitors!  Whether you’re visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are 

here!  Please stop by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

Read It!  Read all of Mark 15 and/
or pick up a daily Bible reading plan 
from the Naz Next Steps area and 
begin or continue the daily Bible 
readings for this week. 

Watch It! Consider watching the 
movie, “The Passion”.  Although 
this is an intense portrayal of the 
suffering of Christ and not 
necessarily appropriate for younger 
viewers due to the intense violence, 
it is a powerful portrayal of the 
depth of God’s love for us and what 
it means to “take up one’s cross” 
and follow in the footsteps of Jesus. 

Live It! Commit to attending each 
of the remaining midweek Lenten 
services along with Maundy 
Thursday, Good Friday and Easter 
Sunday worship services to be 
powerfully reminded of what it 
means to walk in the way of the 
cross. 

Lenten Soup Supper:  All are welcome to join 

us for a Lenten Soup Supper from 5:00-5:45 

p.m. each Wednesday throughout the   season 

of Lent, just prior to the Lenten Worship 

Services (which begin at 6:00 p.m.).  A freewill 

offering will be taken.  On the menu this week: 

§ Lasagna Soup 

§ Chicken and Wild Rice Soup 

Please sign up at Naz Next Steps today to 

volunteer to donate cookies and/or baby carrots 

for the soup suppers.   

Lenten Worship Service is at 6:00 p.m. this 

Wednesday, March 22.  Andy Walser will be 

speaking, and we will be using the Holden 

Evening Prayer worship setting. 

A Lenten Small Group Guide, with a weekly 

devotional that can be used within families, 

within small groups or for individual devotions, 

is available a no cost at the Naz Next Steps 

area.  If you have not already joined a Lenten 

Small Group, but would like to do so, please 

email Jenny Nelson at  jenny.nelson@naz.org. 

Kits and Quilts is a service ministry of the Women of 

the ELCA (WELCA).  Everyone (men, women and 

children) is welcome to participate.  Kits and Quilts 

meets three times per month, and we will be hosting 

an open house of our workspace in the Underground 

TODAY, Sunday, March 19, from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 

p.m.  Head on over to the Family Life Center and take 

the elevator or stairs down one level.  There you will 

find our workers busy all 

morning pinning, tying 

and sewing quilts.  You 

can even give it a try!  

Grab your coffee and 

head to the Underground 

this morning to learn 

more. 

Local Missions 

Thursday Senior Lenten Luncheon:  All 

seniors are invited to join us this Thursday at 

noon in Bethel Hall for a luncheon followed by  

a guest speaker and worship music focused on 

the theme, “The Heart of Jesus:  His 

Story...Our Story”.  This week’s menu is 

chicken tetrazzini, peas, applesauce, roll, and 

dessert.  Please RSVP to the church office by 

Wednesday at noon.  Cost of the meal is $5. 

Shepherd’s Staff:  The Shepherd’s Staff team, which 

originated in Fall of 1990, visits those who are 

homebound or are in need of a personal visit due to 

illness or bereavement. Sixteen teams provide 

prayers and encouragement to those they serve.  

These teams  visited at least 80 different homes in 

2016, and over 50 Shepherd’s Staff carolers visited 

24 homes and care centers this past December.  

Additional team members are always welcome!  

Contact Elton Green or email Pastor Dennis Hanson 

at dennis.hanson@naz.org or to learn more. 

Love INC will be hosting an open house at their office 

on 4807 University Avenue in Cedar Falls this 

Wednesday, March 22, from 12-1:00 p.m.  Lunch is 

provided, and all are welcome! 

The Nazareth Photo Directories have arrived! 

Pick yours up today at the Welcome Desk! 

One copy per family please.   

The directory is free for those whose photos are 

included.  The cost of the directory is $10 for 

those who did not have their photo taken. 

Please call the church office with questions. 


